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PRESS RELEASE 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Arrest at Sea Breeze Deli 

 
Police Commissioner Ronald J Walsh announces an arrest and a suspension of the liquor license 
at Sea Breeze Deli 831 West Beech Street Long Beach, NY.  
 
In the summer of 2022, the Long Beach Police Department received numerous community 
complaints of underage alcohol sales and drug sales at the Sea Breeze Deli. The Long Beach 
Police Detective Division conducted an investigation and a series of undercover purchases were 
made wherein an employee did sell THC infused gummies and pre-rolled marihuana cigarettes 
to undercover Officers.   
 
The Long Beach Police Department, New York State Liquor Authority and Nassau County Fire 
Marshal’s Office did perform several inspections of the location and numerous Alcohol Beverage 
Control Law and other State Law violations were issued.   
 
On November 17, 2022 the New York State Liquor Authority suspended the liquor license and 
Long Beach Detectives enforced the order at the premise. Detectives also arrested Farooq Al-
Jalal, 26 of Long Beach, New York and charged with him Unlawful Sale of Marihuana and Sale of 
Marihuana in a Liquor Licensed establishment.     

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 


